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Rome, May 25, 2024 

Prot. P 050                                                                           

To: Sister Gabriela Patiño,  

World Delegate 

World Confederation Mornese 

Past Pupils of the FMA 

Your location 

 

Dear Sister Gabriela, 

As your term as World Delegate of the Past Pupils comes to an end, the Confederal Council and all the Past 

Pupils express our deepest gratitude for your extraordinary service during these nine years. Your great 

dedication, compassionate disposition, and genuine concern for each Delegate and Past Pupil have left an 

indelible mark on our hearts and our Association. 

From the beginning of your term, you have been a beacon of inspiration and support. Your tireless efforts 

to foster unity, growth, and development within our Association have not gone unnoticed. Your leadership 

has not only guided us through numerous challenges but has also paved the way for countless 

opportunities and successes. 

Your ability to listen with empathy, act with integrity, and accompany us with vision has strengthened the 

bonds among the Past Pupils worldwide. We thank you for the various initiatives you have promoted and 

supported with the Confederal Council members, which have contributed to our mutual growth as 

individuals and good citizens. 

We are deeply grateful for your selfless contributions and the countless hours you have dedicated to our 

cause. Your legacy will continue to inspire and guide future generations of Delegates and Past Pupils. 

As you embark on a new chapter in your life, please know that you carry with you the sincere gratitude and 

best wishes of the entire Confederal Council and the great worldwide family of the Past Pupils. May the Lord 

and Mary Help of Christians always bless you! 

With the deepest gratitude and warmest regards, 

Confederal Council and the World 

 

 

Maria Carmen Castillon 

President,  

World Confederation Mornese 

Past Pupils of the FMA 
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